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Departm ent of Com m unity Deve lopm ent – Divis ion of Land Use 
 
 
 
 
July 28, 2017 
 
 
 
TO:  Zoning Board Members, Consultants and Staff 
 
FROM:  Barbara Watson 
  Zoning Board Secretary 
 
SUBJECT:  Meeting Cancellation – August 3, 2017 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
The regular meeting of the West Windsor Township Zoning Board of Adjustment originally 
scheduled for August 3, 2017 has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Board will be held August 24, 2017. 
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